The 4-H Program Advisory Committee (PAC) is hosting a
Fall Mum Fundraiser. The 4-H PAC plays an important
role in the county 4-H program. Together the committee
helps to promote 4-H membership, assist in educational
events, plans future youth opportunities, and hosts
fundraisers. The money raised will help support
educational opportunities, book scholarships, newsletter
communications, and Project Fair ribbons and awards.
The PAC would greatly appreciate the support from our
clubs, families, and community to help make this a
success. All funds raised from the Fall Mum Fundraiser
will directly support the 4-H program.

Please contact Paula Bardo with any questions or
concerns at 330-727-6320.

*ORDERS ARE DUE BY 8/26/2022,
PLEASE MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO 4-H PROGRAM
ADVISORY COMMITTEE

MUMS WILL BE AVAILABLE FOR PICK UP SATURDAY,
9/10/2022




YELLOW RED

LAVENDER / PURPLE WHITE

BRONZE
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